THE WEST DUNBARTONSHIRE COUNCIL
(CLYDE WATERFRONT AND RENFREW RIVERSIDE TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT ZONE)

(ON ROAD RESTRICTIONS) ORDER 2024

Notice of Proposal

The West Dunbartonshire Council propose to consider the introduction of a traffic regulation order on the A814 Glasgow Road from the junction with North Elgin Street, eastwards to the junction with Mill Road; and Dock Street between the junction with the A814 Glasgow Road to the proposed Dock Street Roundabout.

Full details of these proposals which form the proposed ‘The West Dunbartonshire Council (Clyde Waterfront and Renfrew Riverside Traffic Management Zone)

(On Road Restrictions) Order 2024’ are available for inspection on the West Dunbartonshire Council website:-
https://www.west-dunbarton.gov.uk/council/public-notices/traffic-regulation-order/
Copies are also available from the reception point at the following West Dunbartonshire Council buildings:-
· Dumbarton Library, Strathleven Place, Dumbarton G82 1BD

· Clydebank Library, Dumbarton Road, Clydebank G81 1XH

If you require any further information regarding these proposals please telephone - 
01389 738282

Any person wishing to object to the proposals should send details of the grounds for objection in writing to Nigel Ettles (Principal Solicitor), Municipal Buildings, College Street, Dumbarton G82 1NR or E-mail nigel.ettles@west-dunbarton.gov.uk  by Tuesday 2 April 2024.
Date: 28 February 2024
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